
All Moorhead Center Mall events are canceled or postponed indefinitely. 
 
 
 
COVID-19 Update: 
 
To Our Community: 
 
The situation regarding COVID-19 continues to change rapidly, and as things develop, we will continue 
to do our best to keep the public informed of updates from the Moorhead Center Mall. 
 
As of Tuesday, March 17, 2020, the following operational changes are in place: 
 
Mall building hours are M-F 10am – 8pm, Sat. 10am-5pm, Sun. 12-5pm. 
 
There will not be early open hours for walkers. 
 
All mall/common area events are cancelled through the end of March. 
 
The Mall’s Food Court seating area is closed (per Governor Walz’s executive order). 
 
Most restaurants are still open for take-out and delivery services only. Please call the restaurant ahead 
of time. 
 
Our stores are being given the power to adjust their hours of operation as they see fit, including being 
closed entirely. We fully support the steps they are taking to protect themselves, their employees, and 
their patrons. Please call a store ahead of time to ensure they are open before venturing out. 
 
We will continue to post updates on our social media pages as the situation evolves. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 
 
We are in this together, and we will get through this together. 
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Nielsen 
General Manager 
Moorhead Center Mall 


